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Welcome to FERC Watch - a customer service provided by Northwest Pipeline LLC 
(“Northwest”). Questions or comments related to the information contained in FERC 
Watch should be directed to Jasmine Turner (281) 455-7922. 
 
Tariff Filing 
 
Non-Conforming Service Agreement Filing (Docket No. RP23-463-000) 
On March 16, 2023, the Commission approved Northwest’s restatement of a non-
conforming service agreement (Agreement No. 137605) between Northwest and IGI 
Resources, Inc. (“IGI”) for inclusion in Northwest’s Original Tariff; and (2) its updated list 
of non-conforming service agreements provided in the Tariff. On February 17, 2023, 
Northwest and IGI restated this Service Agreement to extend its term through October 
31, 2030. The tariff record became effective on March 27, 2023.  
 
2023 North Seattle Lateral Upgrade and South Seattle Annual Charges Update 
Filing (Docket No. RP23-483-000) 
On March 23, 2023, the Commission approved Northwest’s annual incremental facility 
charges for the South Seattle Delivery Lateral Expansion Project and North Seattle 
Lateral Upgrade Project in compliance with the Commission’s orders issued in Docket 
No. CP12-471 and Docket No. CP17-441. The tariff record became effective on April 1, 
2023. 
 
Semi-Annual and Annual Fuel Reimbursement Filing (Docket No. RP23-479-000)  
On March 23, 2023, the Commission approved Northwest’s semi-annual and annual fuel 
reimbursement filings. The new factors were placed into effect on April 1, 2023. Northwest 
changed the following factors: (1) no change to the current 1.06% in the transportation 
services factor; (2) increase from 0.32% to 0.49% in the underground storage services 
factor; (3) an increase to 0.23% to 2.08% in the LNG liquefaction service factor; and (4) 
no change to the Liquification charge. 
 
Certificates 
 
Annual 2.55(b) and Blanket Reports (Docket Nos. CP23-239-000 and CP23-246-
000) 
On April 25, 2023, Northwest submitted its Annual 2.55(b) and Blanket Reports.  
 
Green River Compressor Station Replacement Project (Docket No. CP23-479-000) 
On May 12, 2023, Northwest filed a 30-day advanced notification of the replacement of 
compression facilities at its Green River Compressor Station. Construction activities will 
commence in July 2023 with an estimated in-service date of October 31, 2024.  
 


